
[Important] Regarding Guest Room Cleaning During Consecutive Stays 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage of Hotel Elcient. 

As part of our efforts to conserve the global environment, we will change the guest room cleaning 

service for consecutive stay guests starting from October 1, 2025, as described below. 

 

■ Cleaning details during consecutive stays: 

1. Our staff will enter the room to replace towels and collect garbage only. 

2. Bed linen (sheets, covers, pillowcases) will not be replaced; bed-making will be done only. 

 

 

By reusing rooms without performing full cleaning, bed linen, or amenities replacement, we aim to 

reduce CO2 emissions, water use, electricity consumption, and waste generation, contributing to 

environmental conservation. 

*If you prefer a standard cleaning, please place the "Please clean" magnet on your room door. 

*If you do not wish room entry but want towel replacement only, please place the "Towel replacement 

only" magnet on your door. Fresh towels will be hung on the doorknob. 

*For stays of 4 nights or longer, standard cleaning will be performed every 3 days (on the 4th night) 

for hygiene reasons. 

 

Hotel Elcient will continue its efforts to become an environmentally friendly hotel.  

We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation. 


